

100 Woods Road, Taylor Pavilion Valhaila, New York 10595 914.493.2575 www.wmchealth.org

September 26, 2016

Mr. Richard Morgante Westchester Corvette Association Post Office Box 57 Armonk, NY 10504-0057

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the Maria Fareri Children's Hospital Fund at Westchester Medical Center, I would like to thank you for your donation of \$567.50.

Maria Fareri Children's Hospital is the fulfillment of a vision for a family-centered facility that combines the highest-level care possible in the most supportive and therapeutic environment. I hope you will find deep satisfaction in knowing that your donation will help enhance the innovative pediatric programs and services that are available at the only all-specialty children's hospital in the Hudson Valley region.

Thank you again for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Brenda L. Fareri

Vice Chair

Westchester Medical Center Foundation

The Westchester Medical Center Foundation is a non-profit 501 (c)(3) organization (Federal Tax ID# 13-4095845). Since no goods or services were provided in exchange for your gift, it is tax-deductible to the full extent allowed by law.